General Public Comment

Tine Mathiasen

From:

Sara Greensfelder

Sent:

Monday, August 10, 2020 10:16 PM

To:

BOS Public Comment

Subject:

Request to read a comment letter at BOS meeting 8/11/20

Attachments:

SJRTA letter to BOS re IMM NOP.doc

Categories:

Yellow category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attn: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Would you please read the attached letter from the Board of Directors of the San Juan Ridge Taxpayers Association during the public comment meeting of the Board of Supervisors on August 11? The text of the letter is also copied in below.

Many thanks, Sara Greensfelder, Secretary SJRTA Board of Directors

August 10, 2020

Nevada County Board of Supervisors

Dear Board of Supervisors,

The Board of Directors of the San Juan Ridge Taxpayers Association hereby requests that the comment period for the Idaho-Maryland Mine Notice of Preparation be extended beyond the current 30-day period (that expires on August 17) by an additional 30 days.

As you must be aware, the application for a use permit to re-open and expand the Idaho-Maryland Mine by the Rise Gold Corporation is multi-faceted, extremely complex in nature, involves dozens of studies and supporting documents, would require permits from numerous agencies and zoning changes by the County. If approved, the project would have major environmental impacts.

It is customary to extend a 30-day NOP comment period by an additional 30 days upon request by interested parties. The Nevada County Planning Department has inexplicably denied the request to do so.

In light of the potential 80-year timeline of this project and its impacts on the environment and surrounding community, extending the comment period by 30 days seems to us a reasonable request.

It must also be pointed out that there was no public scoping meeting held (which could have been accomplished virtually), but rather a pre-recorded scoping meeting was released by the Planning Department. We also ask you to consider our request to hold a virtual public scoping meeting, for the reasons outlined above.

From:

Irene Travis

Sent:

Sunday, August 9, 2020 11:35 PM

To:

bdofsupervisors; BOS Public Comment

Cc:

Sheriff; CEO; Dan Miller; Heidi Hall; Sue Hoek; Ed Scofield; Richard Anderson

Subject:

BOS Agenda, Tues. 8/11, Item 26

Categories:

Yellow category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I simply cannot believe that the cities where the violence is occurring is allowed to continue!

My question to you.....

If George Soros' BLM/Antifa comes to Nevada county, will you do what this Minden, Nevada town just did?

Upon hearing that BLM was coming, Sheriff Dan Coverley called the citizens of the town together — many people showed up, many armed. They surrounded BLM/Antifa who then left.....no violence, no destruction, no shots fired.

That's how we all STAND together to protect our precious liberty!

One more comment -

People may think that BLM is a harmless protest group. That couldn't be further from the truth! BLM is a huge organization situated all over the US. It is funded by multi-billionaire George Soros, who is dedicated to turning this country into a communist country. He funds the violence. So many people are being hoodwinked/deceived!

Irene Travis
Rough and Ready

From: Cindy Johnson

Sent: Sunday, August 9, 2020 10:37 PM

To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: Board of Supervisor Meetings

Categories: Yellow category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Subject: Closed Board of Supervisor Meetings

To: Nevada County Board of Supervisors

Heidi Hall Ed Scofield Sue Hoek

Richard Anderson

Dan Miller

Thank you for the service you bring to our community. I can assure you that we are grateful for your leadership and keep you in constant prayer. I am writing this to ask you to open the doors to the Board of Supervisor Meetings.

Cindy Johnson

Nevada County

From:

Irmela Lathe

Sent:

Monday, August 10, 2020 7:02 PM

To:

bdofsupervisors

Cc:

BOS Public Comment

Subject:

How to contact you? Dead links in "Board Contact Info"

Categories:

Blue category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Why are all "links" at top of this page dead? It's not easy to contact you.

Also where do I find a list of the supervisors individual emails?

You do not make it easy to contact the Board.

Please explain and fix, thank you in advance,

Irmela Lathe, registered voter in District 1



https://www.mynevadacounty.com/731/Board-of-Supervisors

From: House of Harlequin

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 5:01 PM

To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: Item not on the agenda public comment District 1

Categories: Yellow category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I wish to thank each of you for your service to our community in these difficult times. Our county needs strong leaders because there is so much misinformation and agitation right now.

Somehow, a public health emergency, an economic crisis and a realization of the need for justice in our culture have all come together at the same time and been made into a political moment.

Your positions are supposed to be non partisan. I ask that you, as our elected representatives continue to set a good example of civil discourse in making difficult choices with limited resources.

From:

Kim James

Sent:

Monday, August 10, 2020 3:50 PM

To:

bdofsupervisors; BOS Public Comment

Subject:

August 9th

Categories:

Blue category, Yellow category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am deeply concerned and disturbed by what happened in Nevada City yesterday, as I'm sure you are, too. I was not there, but have seen several videos.

Please keep the community updated with any special meetings and/or measures to prevent this from ever. ever. happening again.

I have also written to the Chief of Police, the Sheriff's Office, city council and the DA.

Kim James Nevada City